
	
	
MINUTES	OF	THE	FINANCE	COMMITTEE	
6/28/18	at	3:00	PM	
	
In	attendance	in	person	or	by	phone/zoom:		Don	Anderson,	Adam	Munson,	Jon	Heideman,		Ann	
Hurst,	Gary	Stokes,	Darcy	Yeager.	
	
The	fiscal	year	18-19	proposed	budget	was	presented	and	discussed.		Committee	members	
were	encouraged	to	review	the	budget	and	ask	any	questions	before	the	Board	Meeting	on	July	
26th.		At	that	meeting	the	proposed	budget	will	be	presented	to	the	Board	for	approval.	
	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	4	PM.	
	
Submitted	by:		Darcy	Yeager	
	


